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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The College of Natural Resources at North Carolina State University issues recreational 
permits to access the G.W. Hill Forest.  The Forest Assets Team manages this property as a 
teaching, demonstration, and research forest, with those activities funded by tuition and fees, 
donations from our Forestry Foundation, and timber sales from the forest.  All non-academic 
activities on the Forest must be self-funded.  We will accommodate recreational uses of the 
Forest that do not conflict with our primary academic mission. 
 
As with previous years, recreational permit holders must stay out of the Forest during gun 
season for deer and for turkey, except on Sundays. Current hunting season dates are set by the 
NC Wildlife Resources Commision, and can be checked online at http://www.ncwildlife.org  
 
If you supply an electronic mail address on your application, we will send reminder notes 
regarding the status of deer and turkey season. 
 
Additionally, please be respectful and take all trash with you when you leave- including horse 
manure, hay and shavings.  Please do not block any gates as you may get towed at your 
expense.  Finally, please keep dogs on leash at all times- it is the law and minimizes adverse 
wildlife impacts and potential harm to other recreational users and horses/ leashed dogs. 
 
All permits will expire one year from purchase. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
Elizabeth Snider 
 
Forest Manager 
2820 Faucette Dr.  
NCSU Campus Box 8001  
Raleigh NC 27695  
eclee2@ncsu.edu 
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